
 

11th August 2017 

Senior Adviser 
Individuals and Indirect Tax Division 
Langton Crescent 
PARKES ACT 2600 

 

Comments on the Tax Deductible Gift Recipient Reform Opportunities – Discussion Paper  

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We refer to the Submission made by the Arts Law Centre of Australia on 1 August 2017 

(Submission) in response to the Treasury’s consultation paper on Tax Deductible Gift Recipient 

Reform Opportunities.  

The Arts Industry Council of Victoria (AICV) is the State’s independent voice for the arts, 

established as a non-profit peak body in 1989 to enable all sectors of arts activity in Victoria to 

speak with a common voice. 

Our membership includes individual practitioners and arts organisations ranging from small 

independent not-for-profit companies to large state cultural institutions - working across all 

artforms and the creative industries. 

We write in support of the Submission and to notify the Treasury that we agree entirely with 

the contents and issues raised by the Arts Law Centre of Australia in its Submission.  

Yours Sincerely,  

 

   

Andy Miller   Michelle Silby 
Co-Convenor   Co-Convenor 

 


